
S T U D Y  P A R T I C I P A N T S  R E C R U I T E D !  
We have our final 18 youth
participants! Over the past 2 weeks,
Hue, Thu and Anh, our Vietnamese
colleagues, have attended the three
districts to recuit potential
participants. We have achieved
gender balance, and have a range of
ethnicities involved, all with varying
education levels and understandings
of climate change. 

P A R T I C I P A N T  L A U C H  E V E N T

We'd really l ike to get you involved in the project
launch event that will be taking place around the
19-20 May. 

throughout the project, we want to cross-pollinate
ideas and skil ls between yourselves and the
project participants.  We believe this event is a
great place to start. On the following page, we
have a brief structure for this, and we'd really
welcome your feedback and ideas. 

UPDATES, CHALLENGES AND ACHIEVEMENTS
FRIDAY 6TH MAY 2022

Y O U T H  F U T U R E S
V I E T N A M  E - N E W S L E T T E R



Introductions and icebreakers 
Ground rules 
Project overview - what are the expectations? 
What is Climate Change? (with interactive activities)
Digital multimedia diaries
 Survey123 ArcGIS - collecting stories with photography and maps 
Participatory methods - including empathy mapping
Storytell ing

The key things we want to include in the two day event are: 

Want to get involved on the day? Have any specific ideas for how the YAB
can be involved? Are we missing something? Is there anything you want
to specifically support/lead? As always, reach out and let us know! 

 

L A U N C H  E V E N T  P L A N

S P O T L I G H T  O F  T H E  W E E K :
C L I M A T E  A M B A S S A D O R S


We wanted to share this exciting
opportunity to become a Climate
Ambassador as part of the STEM

Learning Initiative. the initiative links
ambassadors up with schools and to
enable them access to experts in the

field, and could be a wonderful
opportunity to share some of your

knowledge and skil ls. You can apply
to become an ambassador here

:https://www.stem.org.uk/climate-
ambassadors#climate-

ambassadors, 

G O T  S O M E T H I N G  T O
S H A R E  Y O U R S E L F ?  
Any recent successes you’d like to share with the wider team,
challenges you want to discuss, projects you want to communicate,
opportunities you think might be of interest to other recipients? Let
us know at f .e.halstead@hull.ac.uk and we will include it in a future
e-newsletter!

mailto:f.e.halstead@hull.ac.uk

